Thank you for your enquiry. 

Please find attached 4 spreadsheets that collectively show the number of hours Retained Duty System staff and Fire Appliances have been available at each station for each month for the last 12 months. These figures are also expressed as a percentage of the time available out of the total possible time available. 

•	Spreadsheet 1 – show detail from September 2015 – March 2016 and show the percentage of time each retained station was available with a crew of 3 
•	Spreadsheet 2 – show detail from April – August 2016 and show the percentage of time each retained station was available with a crew of 3
•	Spreadsheet 3 – show detail from September 2015 – March 2016 and show the percentage of time each retained station was available with a crew of 4 
•	Spreadsheet 4 – show detail from April – August 2016 and show the percentage of time each retained station was available with a crew of 4

Please also find attached a link to a report that was presented to the Fire Authority’s Audit and Performance Monitoring Committee on wholetime and retained availability for April - June 2016.

https://www.shropshirefire.gov.uk/meeting/agenda/wholetime-and-retained-duty-system-performance-monitoring-april-june-2016  

This is the last report to committee but similar quarterly reports for the timeframe requested can be found on our website that were also presented to the Audit and Performance Monitoring Committee.  Please follow the attached link to site and select the committee and year, to see the reports for each meeting.

https://www.shropshirefire.gov.uk/managing-service/fra/meetings?field_meet_category_tid=All&field_meet_date_value%5Bvalue%5D%5Byear%5D=2016&=Apply  

I have also attached the figures for July and August, for the next quarterly report, which may be subject to change prior to publication in December 2016. 
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